
10/20/2021-paisansopen.1021 (002).docx 

Office of the Mayor 
Satya Rhodes-Conway, Mayor 

City-County Building, Room 403 
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. 
Madison, WI  53703 
Phone: (608) 266-4611  |  Fax: (608) 267-8671 
mayor@cityofmadison.com 
cityofmadison.com 

 
 

For Immediate Release        Contact: Matt Tucker 

October 20, 2021         608-266-4849 
 

Office Building and Restaurant at 131 West Wilson Gets Green Light to Reopen 
 
The building at 131 West Wilson, closed by Madison’s Building Inspection Division due to 
structural concerns, will be reopening this week. Work on the facility had been on-going prior 
to its closure on September 10th. The building was evacuated out of an abundance of caution. 

City Building Inspection staff report that all floors and common spaces at and above ground 
level, outdoor spaces and the accessible limited parking areas are able to reopen. Although the 
structural capacity of the building is safe, work has not been completed to reopen the parking 
garage.  That parking ramp will remain closed, and will be monitored and inspected regularly to 
assure no further deterioration. Those conditions will stand until an approved permanent repair 
to the parking system is completed.   

While the garage repair is underway, staff and engineers are confident of the structural 
integrity and safety of the remainder of the building.   

 

  

 

mailto:mayor@cityofmadison.com
https://www.cityofmadison.com/

